

Shelter • 24-Hour Information • Referral-Crisis: 219-464-2128 • Long Distance: 1-800-933-0466 • Fax: 219-548-5848

March 12, 2014

Kenneth Allen 1109 Glendale Blvd. Valparaiso IN 46383

Dear Ken,

Thank you for your donation of \$500.00. You have done so much in the past for our clients and the community; it was a pleasure to help you with the commercial. Let me know if you and Don are hosting a viewing party. Otherwise, I will wait for the Emmys.

With your support, The Caring Place will break the cycle of violence... and complete the circle of HOPE.

Sincerely,

Mary Beth Schultz Executive Director

magetister

CC Don Asher

Please note that as no goods or services have been provided. Your donation qualifies as a charitable contribution under Internal Revenue Code. This letter serves as your tax receipt.